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Re: Access to Information Act request 
 
This is in response to your request made under the Access to Information Act 
which was received in our Department on September 20, 2022, and reads as 
follows: 
 
³3URYLGH�GRFXPHQWDWLRQ�RQ�DQ\�UHYLHZV�UHODWHG�WR�XSVWUHDP�RU�GRZQVWUHDP�
impacts to greenhouse gas emissions from foreign oil that is imported to 
Canada. The time frame for this request is December 2, 2017 to September 
���������´ 
 
Please be advised that a complete search was made within Natural Resources 
Canada and we wish to inform you that our Department does not have any 
information in response to your request. 
 
Please be advised that you are entitled to complain to the Information 
Commissioner concerning the processing of your request/requests within 60 days 
after the day that you become aware that grounds for a complaint exist. In the 
event you decide to avail yourself of this right, your notice of complaint should be 
addressed to: 
 
 The Information Commissioner of Canada 

30 Victoria Street 
Gatineau, Quebec K1A 1H3 
 
Telephone: (613) 995-2410 (National Capital Region) 
1-800-267-0441 (Toll-free) 

 



 
Should you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to 
contact Alexandria Nicholson by e-mail at alexandria.nicholson@nrcan-
rncan.gc.ca. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
Ami Najm 
Director 
Access to Information and Privacy 
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